

Swiftsure Crescent, Grimsby North East Lincolnshire, DN34 5QN

Phone: 01472 320601 Email: office@lacebyacres.org Web: www.lacebyacres.org

## Dear Parents/Carers,

I am delighted to be joining the team at Laceby Acres and feel very privileged to be given the opportunity to work with an another Enquire academy that is well known for its excellent reputation and high standards. I am particularly pleased at the appointment of Mrs Davidge as Head of School and know we will work well together for the academy and its community.

My philosophy of leadership is always to have the child at the centre of everything I do, and this has stood me in good stead throughout my career. I prefer an open-door policy and, whether I am physically at Laceby Acres, Elliston or Cloverfields, you are always encouraged to contact me should you have any worries or concerns.

Although, there will be three academies working under my guidance, I shall still ensure that they all maintain their own identity. We will work together when it benefits all, and we won't when it doesn't.

Hopefully I will get chance to get to know you over the next few weeks in the lead up to the summer break and I look forward to us working together and continuing the excellent work done by Mrs Clapson over the last few years, I realise this will be a very hard act to follow!!

Kínd regards. Carolíne Patterson